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BY EMAIL 

August 31, 2023 

Mr. Brandon Weiss 
President & CEO  
Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
950 River Road West 
Wasaga Beach, ON L9Z 2K6 
ceo@wasagadist.ca 

Dear Mr. Brandon Weiss: 

Re: Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
Delay in Filing 2024 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0055 

This letter is in response to your letter dated August 29, 2023, informing the Ontario 
Energy Board (OEB) of a delay in the filing of Wasaga Distribution’s 2024 cost of 
service application from August 31, 2023, to on or before October 31, 2023. 

Per the OEB’s letter dated December 1, 2022, that provided the schedule for the filing of 
2024 cost of service applications, Wasaga Distribution’s application was expected to be 
filed with the OEB by August 31, 2023. While the OEB appreciates the challenges 
identified by Wasaga Distribution in preparing its application, please be advised that any 
delays to the filing of Wasaga Distribution’s application could affect the timing of the 
OEB’s final decision in this matter. 

Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Donald Lau, Manager, Major 
Rate Applications and Consolidations. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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